No. IPH-B(F)5-2/2018-1
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Jal Shakti Vibhag

From:

The Secretary(JSV) to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh
To

The Engineer-in-Chief

Jal Shakti Vibhag,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-5

Dated Shimla-171002 the 3™ July, 2020.
Subject:- Automation of the schemes of Jal Shakti Vibhag.
Sir,

You will appreciate that automation is an important indicator of
good governance and effective service delivery. The following important areas in Jal
Shakti Vibhag warrant the attention of the State Government:

Excessive Water Leakage.
Inventory Management.

Material Management.

Contracts Management.
Monitoring of all works/schemes.
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Therefore, it will be in the fitness of the things to interact with
the IT Department on the above mentioned points and other important issues so that a
Dash Board is prepared. This Dash Board will be an important tool for monitoring and
functioning of the department through a click of the computer by Hon’ble Minister,
Secretary and all supervisory staff of the Jal Shakti Vibhag. I am directed to say that
go-ahead for the above has been approved in principle and consultative process within
the department and IT department may be initiated immediately. This will go a long
way in improving the functioning of our department.

Therefore, you are requested to do the needful accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

M,
D.D.Sharm¥a, IAS
Special Secretary{ JSV) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.



